
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Brenda Schory of the Kane County Chronicle requested the following records:  

 “Any and all memos, letters, reports or emails between school board members 

and/or administrators regarding the potential financial effect of the proposed 

TIF #3 on Geneva District 304. 

 Any and all reports, memos, emails, spreadsheets or analysis, whether it exists 

on paper, digitally or electronically, which provided the information the 

district presented at the May 3 forum at Geneva Middle School North. 

 Any and all source material utilized by attorney Richard Petesch in preparing 

the presentation he gave at the forum on May 3. (In the video of the May 3 

presentation, Mr. Petesch states, “I’ve prepared a presentation tonight on TIF 

and the use of tax increment financing.”) 

 Any and all memos, emails and/or reports between school board members, 

staff and the public regarding the proposed TIF #3. 

 Any and all directives for school board members or staff to use social media 

to promote and advocate on behalf of the school district’s position on the 

proposed TIF #3. 

 A copy of the city of Geneva's FOIA request and the district's response 

regarding TIF #3.” 

 

This FOIA was received June 14, 2016, and responded to on June 21, 2016.  It took two District 

employees a total of 2 hours 5 minutes ($105.09 + attorney fees TBD) to respond to this FOIA.  


